CABAL ENERGY CORPORATION
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April 6, 2004

Oil Conservation Division
1625 N. French Drive
Hobbs, NM 88240

RE: South Kemnitz 28 State #1
30-025-36289

Gentlemen:
Please cancel the Application for Permit to Drill on the subject well, effective today.
This well will not be drilled at this time.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely Yours,

Sandra Nobles
Consultant
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April 6, 2004

Cabal Energy Corp.
ATT: Sandra Nobles
415 W Wall, Suite 1700
Midland, TX 79701

RE: Canceling Intent to Drill
South Kemnitz 28 State
#1-H, 28-16s-34e
Dear Samdra,
The Oil Conservation Division will cancel the API # 30-025-36289, per your letter for the South Kemnitz 28 State #1.
If you have question on this mater, please call Donna Mull (505) 393-6161 ext 115.

Yours truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

XQMMW

Donna Mull
Line Manager-Natural Sciences

Cc: OCD Santa Fe
BLM Roswell
State Land Office
OCD Hobbs
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